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University Elementary
Monday Minute - May 3, 2021

No School Tuesday - Election Day

Last Student Day - May 26th

Only 16 Days Left of School!

Teacher Appreciation Week

UES PTO Wellness Project

Yearbook Orders due May 12th

Online Families: Email Your Child’s Yearbook Photo
MCCSC Virtual Summer Camp Registration

Kindergarten Registration is Open.... Check Out the Video!

10. University School T-Shirts for Sale
11. UES PTO Thankfulness and Generosity Campaign
12.Follow UES and our PTO on Social Media!

. There is NO SCHOOL on Tuesday in observance of Election Day. School will

resume on Wednesday, May 5th.

. The MCCSC School Board approved the change in date for the last day of

school for students last week during their regular board meeting. The last day of
school will be Wednesday, May 26th. Please plan accordingly.

There are only 16 days of school left! Be sure to stay up to date on what is
happening by checking your email from your child’s teacher and the school, as
well as social media. Alot is going to transpire in the next few weeks. It's going
to be over before we know it!

This week is Teacher Appreciation Week. Our UES PTO is posting a little activity
each day/night on their social media accounts with ideas for you to tell your
child’s teacher how much you appreciate them. You can also thank a teacher via
the MCCSC Foundation!
https://mccsfoundation.org/2021/04/28/thank-a-teacher-3/

Interested in being a part of projects that support the mental, physical and
emotional well-being of students at University Elementary School? The



https://mccsfoundation.org/2021/04/28/thank-a-teacher-3/

UES PTO Wellness Committee welcomes your help. Please fill out this

Google form and we'll keep you in the loop!

. If you would like to order a yearbook, you can place your order online or return
the envelope to the front office by May 12th. Yearbooks are $15 each.
Yearbooks will be delivered to the school just before the start of the 2021-2022
school year. We will distribute yearbooks when your children return to school.
Students transitioning to Tri-North or another school - we will be sure to get your
yearbook to you. https://sheldonschoolpictures.com/product/yearbook/

. If your child is learning online this year, and you did not come in for school
pictures, please email a picture of your child to Mr. Hopkins for our yearbook by
May 7th. Please include your child’s first and last name, grade, and classroom
teacher. ghopkins@mccsc.edu

. MCCSC Virtual Summer Camp is an easy way for your child to stay sharp this
summer from the comfort of your own home. This program is available to
students currently in K through 8th grades. Students will use the Edmentum
Products: Exact Path, MathSeeds, and/or Reading Eggs to complete reading and
math activities. Students can work at their level and pace to fill gaps and enrich
their learning. In addition, students can also work on grade level assignments to
reinforce skills they have mastered throughout the year and prevent the summer
skill slide. A schedule of the weekly assignments will be provided at the
beginning of the summer. Your child can log on at any point throughout the week
to complete these assignments or work on their personalized learning path in
reading and/or math. Register Here. Questions? Contact the MCCSC
Curriculum and Instruction Department at 812-349-4798.

. Kindergarten Registration for the 2021-2022 school year is open! Please visit the
MCCSC website for specific information about the registration process and the
required documentation to complete the process. Virtual Kindergarten Open
House.

10. Get your UES t-shirt in the main office for $10. All funds support our UES PTO.
11. Donate to the PTO Thankfulness and Generosity Campaign :

https://bit.ly/2HTwxHu

12.Be sure to follow University School and the University School PTO on social

media using the links below.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf0PTn3uNDaOqstu1xqAw3sV-x0oorHcbfE80foZW7FfINYnQ/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://sheldonschoolpictures.com/product/yearbook/
mailto:ghopkins@mccsc.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3oNSro_W0uEmK2ENkTd5wA4Bn8WmQuxH7YYeyNbPWQp3NPg/viewform
https://www.mccsc.edu/Page/4584
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x8_4esf2ddQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x8_4esf2ddQ
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fbit.ly%2f2HTwxHu&c=E,1,aYfnF-shDUt8UXaYiSQE34mQSYejCVQziba7A-R88EQyzx6MAukemClEr1MNERhr1hx84_ChVr-idjKh1rYvpeHecT9-wuxdZwRUqMs5ao_rMIU,&typo=1
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